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Project overview
To address population growth and enrolment demand in the south west Sydney growth area, Gledswood Hills Public School 
is being upgraded. This upgrade project, also referred to as Stage 2 of the recently completed Gledswood Hills Public School, 
will deliver 20 new classrooms and an extension to the existing car park. 

The upgrade is expected to be complete by early 2024.

Progress summary 
Work on Building G is progressing. Concrete slabs on the ground and first floor have been poured, together with the concrete 
slab between Buildings F and G . The formwork for Level 1 of Building F is complete and the scaffolding to levels 2 and 3 will 
be erected shortly, before work starts on the roof.

An accessible lift has been installed for Building E to ensure the building remains accessible for people with mobility 
restrictions. A new path and gate have been installed which comply with accessibility requirements. The gate allows use for 
people with mobility restrictions, while still maintaining security for the school.

The map over the page shows where the platform lift will be installed.

Gledswood Hills Public School
Project update  |  August 2023

Gledswood Hills Public School opened January 2020

Community information session: Thursday 31 August
The community is invited to an information session where the project team will be available to answer questions and provide 
an update on the progress of the project. We invite you to come along and find out more about your new school.

Time: 3:00 pm to 5:30 pm 

Location: Library foyer (opposite office), Gledswood Hills Public School
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Who can I contact for more information?
If you have any feedback about this project you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business hours on  
1300 482 651 or email us at schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. In an emergency, call triple zero (000).

How will you manage construction impacts? 
For detailed information about how SINSW manages construction impacts please visit our webpage at 
edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts or scan this QR code to visit our construction impacts webpage.

To learn more about this project, please visit the project webpage at:  
edu.nsw.link/GledswoodHillsStage2.

Installation of platform lift

Gate and ramp to new platform lift. Located next to outside drop off and pick up
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